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CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC 
UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
April 4, 2020  
 
SUBJECT: Converge Technologies’ Operations During Covid-19 Outbreak 
  
TITLE: Essential Personnel Only in Converge Technologies’ Facility Until Further Notice 
 
Ohio Governor Mike DeWine and Ohio Department of Health Director Amy Acton have ordered 
all Ohioans, except essential personnel to stay home or at their place of residence, effective April 
7 until 11:59 p.m. May 1, 2020.   As such, Converge Technologies will be closed to the public, 
visitors, and all non-essential personnel until further notice. 
 
coronavirus.ohio.gov/static/publicorders/Directors-Stay-At-Home-Order-Amended-04-02-20.pdf 
 
Converge Technologies is considered an Essential Business Operation under section 12.V of the 
order.  The company is currently providing services and support to companies deemed essential, 
including healthcare technologies deemed critical.  The company is also supporting multiple 
department of defense programs considered important for national security.   
 
Converge Technologies is taking necessary precautions to support the health of our employees 
and our communities.   These include: 
 
 Personnel able to work remotely are required to work remotely. 
 Social distancing is required when in the workplace when possible. 
 Hand sanitizer and sanitizing products are made available to employees.  
 Commonly utilized surfaces and workstations are sanitized regularly.   

 
Stay safe and we will all get through this together.  Please feel free to contact me with any 
questions or for additional information. 
 
 
 
John Bair 
Chief Executive Officer 
Converge Technologies 
john.bair@convergetechs.com 
614-975-0193 


